
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

OUR SCHOOL ART GALLERY OPENS ON 
 

WEDNESDAY, 27TH JUNE 2018 
 

 
 

We would like to invite you to an are exhibition of your children’s artwork on 
27th June 2018  

 

We are offering the following times for you to be able to view our fantastic art gallery: 
 

 8.15 – 9.00 am 

 11.15 – 12.00 am 

 2.15 – 3.00 pm 

 4.15 – 5.00 pm  
  
This special event will be one of our art highlights of the school year and we know the children 
will be very happy and proud to show you their work.  The pictures have been professionally 
framed, mounted and safety glazed, and will be displayed on special boards. 
 
During the day, all the children will have the opportunity to visit this special art gallery and to 
see their own work displayed. There will be an opportunity at the exhibition to purchase these 
framed original pictures.  
  
Extra framed copies can also be ordered as a special and unique gift for friends and family 
members to cherish – copies can be ordered in advance or on the day of the exhibition only by 
completing the form below. 
 
Please note that the pictures cannot be removed on the day as we would like the gallery to 
remain in place for everyone to enjoy all the works of art. All sold pictures will be handed out in 
class. We look forward to welcoming you to this special event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freshfield Nursery Team 



 

 
Pre-Payment Slip 

 
Would you like your child’s framed picture but can’t make it on the exhibition? 
 
You can order your child’s picture by completing this slip and returning it to the school office 
before or on the day of the exhibition along with cash or cheque made payable to Images.  
Thank you. 
 
CHILD’S NAME: ____________________________________  GROUP:_______________ 
 
I WOULD LIKE MY CHILD’S ORIGINAL FRAMED PICTURE   £8.50  
     
NUMBER OF EXTRA FRAMED COPIES                 £8.00   
 

N.B. Copies available in advance or on the day of the exhibition only 

 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED = £ 

 

 


